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26th November 2019 

Dear Parents, 
 

Wellfield High School Re-Brand: September 2020 
 
Further to our letter of November 11th – which gave details of the extremely positive 
correspondence we received from Ofsted regarding September’s Monitoring Visit – we would like 
to discuss with you our plans for how we can continue to move our school in the right direction and  
keep producing major improvements, such as we have done over the last two years.  

One of the things that we are considering is to embark on a re-brand for the school, in order to 
invigorate and inspire the next stage of our journey, allowing us to build on current good practice 
and move on from what we can sometimes refer to as lingering legacy issues. 

This would be a big decision and might involve some, or all, of the following: 

• A name change; 
• A uniform change; 
• New colours and signage; 
• New badge / emblem and motto. 

 

We value the input of all our stakeholders, to allow us to make the most informed decisions that we 
possibly can. To this end we would like to hold a Re-Brand Consultation Meeting for parents, on 
Wednesday 4th December at 6pm in the school theatre. Between the date of this letter and the 
parent meeting we will also discuss ideas with some student focus groups; we will then be able to 
feed back to you their views, as well as those of the school staff forum. 

Should you wish to attend this meeting, please email numbers of seats required to 
enquiries@whs.sch.lancs.uk or give us a call. Alternatively, you can send in the attached reply slip. 

We look forward to hearing your views on the 4th. 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 

Mrs Lesley Gwinnett         Mr Stephen Barnard  
Executive Headteacher                       Head of School  
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PARENTAL/CARER REPLY SLIP – WELLFIELD RE-BRAND MEETING: 4TH DECEMBER 2019 

Please return this form to Mr Barnard via the school office 

by Monday 2nd December 2019 at the latest. Alternatively, email or call. 

 

Name of Student: _________________________________________  Tutor Group: _________________ 

 

I / we would like to attend the Parents’ Consultation Meeting regarding a Wellfield Re-brand 

on December 4th.  I / we require _______________ seats. 

 

Parent/Carer Signature: __________________________________________________________ 

 

Print Name: ____________________________________________________________________ 


